MINUTES
CITY OF BROOKINGS
PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION
JUNE 7, 1973

Meeting called to order at 7:50 p.m. at City Hall.

Members present: Al Ettinger, Chairman, Del Oliver, Lee Hansen. Also
Don Nida and Elmer Lee,

Elmer reported that he had written to U. S. Steel and San Jose Steel for
estimate costs on fence needed for the Eagsy Manor park. The latter
company, via phone later, said they could bring the materials in on
their truck and combine the load with that of another Brookings job
they hoped to get, thus saving about $320 on each job. The Commission
agreed to keep this in mind when they looked over the estimates of

both companies.

Clarence Fix has been approved as new member to replace our late friend,
Marshall Hoppin. Don vaolunteered to contact him and have him &n
"Acceptance of Appointment” sheet. 1024

Elmer suggest that we look around for donations of 200 yds. of fine
beach sand and trucks to haul it., Sand will be used for both parks

(Easy Manor and Richard Street) to spread in playground areas. Good
sand is a scarce item!

Next meeting will be held on Friday, June 22, as a special meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m.
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